
Minutes GTF Meeting 
 
June 8, 2013 - 4:35 PM 
McDonough, Georgia 
 
3 Board members present 
David Wilch 
Jenni Matsuoka 
Richard Bradley 
3 guests Anne Docarmo, Beth and Marty Dunkerson 
 
Discussed uniform referee polo for state tournaments 
Various ways to fund t-shirts were discussed 
Finally Board voted to allow Daedo South to embroider their name on the shirts and 
they will provide the first 50 referees with a polo and after that Daedo South will sell 
them 
Discussed the tier payment for these referees $50 for D level 
$60 for C level 
$70 for B level 
$80 for A level 
$100 for IR’s 
 
David Wilch will contact USAT and ask for a list of SE referees 
With names, e-mail, phone, and referee grade 
 

Secretary 
 


